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Dear Parents/Carers, 
This Term, the Robin Class will have two topics; one from September until October half term and the other from October half term until Christmas. Our first topic is ‘The Seaside’. We will be looking at a range of things about the seaside. Such as: What makes the seaside different to other places around the country, how do we enjoy ourselves at the seaside and what we might find at the seaside. Please feel free to bring any items into school that may support our topical learning. 
Our second topic is ‘Who is the greatest history maker?’ and we will start this topic after October half term. We will be finding out about lots of different famous people who are linked to Britain: eg Guy Fawkes, Marie Curie, Rosie O’Malley. Please feel free to bring any items into school that may support our topical learning after our October half term. 
I will be holding a Phonics evening for parents on Wednesday 11th September at 6pm for parents from the Robin class and Bumble Bee class. This parents evening will be an information evening about how phonics is taught in school and how you can support your children at home so please come along.
It is very windy at school and becomes cold very quickly. We like the children to be outside as much as possible in the Robin class and therefore ask that you send them to school with a jumper and coat every day to make sure they have everything that they need.  I also want to reiterate how important it is that ALL of your children’s school belongings are named to avoid any confusion or any items being lost.
Reception Parents: 

Please make sure that you have given me your tapestry letters and information so I can set up your account. Once your account is set up please log in regularly to see what your child is doing and also upload anything that you are doing at home, I love to see what the children do outside of school. If you need any more information or help please come and see me and I will help you. Children will be sent home with some home learning packs in the next few weeks. Each pack has instructions, however, if you do not understand anything or need anything clarified please get in contact with me so I can help you. I will also be sending home high frequency word packs. These are for the children to learn to read. There will be five cards in the pack to learn. These will be completed at your own pace. It is also very useful and beneficial for your child to learn to write these words too, however, not compulsory. You can use these cards however you like. You can turn them into games by finding them around the house, or making a bingo game. Please share your high frequency word learning with us on Tapestry. Both the Home learning packs and High Frequency words will be checked and if applicable changed on Fridays. 

The Reception children will be doing PE on Wednesdays. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school for this day. I also ask that you dress them in appropriate school uniform on these days, for example if they struggle with buttons please use a polo top not a shirt or blouse so they can be as independent as possible. Please make sure all of their PE kit is named

Year 1 Parents: 
The children will be given weekly home learning and high frequency words. It is really important that you help your child, where necessary, to complete their home learning and to learn their high frequency words. They need to learn how to read and write these words.  Their home learning will be handed out on Fridays and will be due in on Wednesdays. Their high frequency words will be checked when they are read with at school. It is also really important that you make time to read at home as much as possible. Five minutes every day makes a huge difference to a young child’s reading ability. 
As some of you may be aware, we have managed to timetable the year 1 children to be together every afternoon this academic year. We hope that this will help the children to continue their growing friendships with their peers. This also means that the year one and two children will all do the same class assembly, so please make sure you check the diary dates sheet and attend on the correct date. Their PE lessons will be on Tuesdays and Fridays this term. Please make sure they have their PE kits available on these days. 

To All Robin Class Parents 

I look forward to a fantastic year with your children. 
Kind Regards,

Mrs Thomson 














